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  Date:             August 14, 2023 

 

To:                Mayor McFadden and Village Board of Trustees 

 

From:           Chief David Conklin 

 

Subject:        Request to hire part-time police officer 

 

 

 

 

I am requesting the Village Board of Trustees to hire Richard Marsh as a part-time police  

officer.  Mr. Marsh is a resident of the Town of Tuxedo and began his career with the  

Town of Tuxedo Police Department before transferring to the Village of Suffern Police  

Department.  He recently retired as a Detective Sergeant after serving more than 20 years.  

as a police officer.   

 

If approved, the effective date of this hire would be August 16, 2023. 

 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David Conklin 

Chief of Police 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  

          


